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S.A.S Locksmiths is opposed to all forms of human trafficking and slavery and takes all 
necessary steps to ensure the promotion of sound, moral and ethical practices throughout the 
whole of its operation. 

S.A.S Locksmiths is committed to ensuring that there is no modern slavery or human 
trafficking within our supply chains or in any part of our business. 

We require that our supply chain partners, including contractors and sub-contractors, to 
adhere to the requirements of the Modern Slavery Act 2018 (the “Act”). We undertake all 
necessary and practicable steps, to ensure that our standards are being implemented 
throughout our entire supply chain. 

All employees from S.A.S Locksmiths are paid under the relevant Federal Awards: 
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Steve Arias 
Managing Director 


